
 
 

Department of Conservation and Recreation 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 
Edgewater Trail 75% Design 

Public Meeting 
Tuesday May 30th, 2023 @ 6pm – 7:30pm 

 
Register: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0sd-GspjItH9Jl9wo4dnzL0acxOn18t78E 

 
At this virtual public meeting, the DCR team for this project will provide an update and final presentation on the proposed 
neighborhood trail along the north side of the Neponset River Greenway after having incorporated feedback from the 
ongoing public process. The project area extends from Kennedy Playground between the Neponset River and Edgewater 
Drive, ending at the intersection of Belnel Road and Osceola Street.  
 
The public will be invited to ask questions and provide feedback on the presentation, using the chat functionality that will 
be available through the virtual participation platform. After the meeting, the presentation will be available for viewing 
at https://www.mass.gov/dcr/past-public-meetings.  
 
If you have agency-related questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR general or 
project-specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@mass.gov or call 617-626-4973. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request. Include a description of the accommodation you will need, please include as much 
detail as you can. Also include a way we can contact you if we need more information. Please allow at least two-week advance notice. Last minute requests will be 
accepted, but we may be unable to fulfill the request. Please send an e-mail to Melixza G. Esenyie, ADA and Diversity Manager at the Executive Office of Energy and 
Environmental Affairs at Melixza.Esenyie2@mass.gov or call 617-872-3270. 

 
Please follow us on Twitter at #MassDCR 
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